
3. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 (b) ILLUMINATED MAST ON CAVE ROCK 
 

  Mr Walter Baguley outlined a problem where the lights installed on the mast on Cave 
Rock have been stolen or shot out.  The Sumner Life Boat Institution now felt itself 
unable to continue to try to defeat this vandalism, but noted that there has been 
considerable comment from the community that this lighting should continue.  A 
recessed lighting strip in the mast was suggested. 

 

  Mr Baguley stated the Sumner Life Boat Institution felt that it could no longer meet the 
cost of the power needed to provide the illumination.  Mr Baguley asked the Board if it 
would consider meeting the installation costs of new lights at a cost of approximately 
$3,000 plus GST and the ongoing costs of providing electricity for these lights.  Mr 
Baguley demonstrated to the Board the proposed lights to be included in a proposed 
routed groove in the mast.  He asked the Board to bear the financial costs of continuing 
with these illuminations. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


